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Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)

From: Kania, Michelle <MKania@wm.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 29, 2019 3:38 PM
To: Patch, Mary
Cc: Beining, Shelley
Subject: RE: 1 - 4 Units - City of St. Paul E-Mail/500-413043  MILLER, GREGORY K 

Ok, let me know please.  He is expecting a call back from us. 
 

From: Patch, Mary <mpatch@wm.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 29, 2019 3:33 PM 
To: Kania, Michelle <MKania@wm.com> 
Cc: Beining, Shelley <Sbeining@wm.com> 
Subject: RE: 1 - 4 Units - City of St. Paul E-Mail/500-413043 MILLER, GREGORY K  
 
Well he may not owe anything after I do his credit  - I don’t know right now 
I’m thinking since hasn’t paid us anything he won’t pay any Oct balance if there is one anyways.  
 
Mary P 
 

From: Kania, Michelle <MKania@wm.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 29, 2019 3:31 PM 
To: Patch, Mary <mpatch@wm.com> 
Cc: Beining, Shelley <Sbeining@wm.com> 
Subject: RE: 1 - 4 Units - City of St. Paul E-Mail/500-413043 MILLER, GREGORY K  
 
What do you want him to pay for the October invoice? 
 

From: Patch, Mary <mpatch@wm.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 29, 2019 3:23 PM 
To: Kania, Michelle <MKania@wm.com> 
Cc: Beining, Shelley <Sbeining@wm.com> 
Subject: RE: 1 - 4 Units - City of St. Paul E-Mail/500-413043 MILLER, GREGORY K  
 
What a guy.   
I went back thru my spreadsheets from the city and found that he put one unit on vacancy hold as of 8.1.19. 
He didn’t change the status of the property or anything – it is still listed as a duplex with one unit on hold.  
So I will break the account into two separate accounts and credit back was is needed and let the city know.  
 
Mary Patch   
 

From: Kania, Michelle <MKania@wm.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 29, 2019 2:54 PM 
To: Patch, Mary <mpatch@wm.com> 
Cc: Beining, Shelley <Sbeining@wm.com> 
Subject: 1 - 4 Units - City of St. Paul E-Mail/500-413043 MILLER, GREGORY K  
 
Mary – can you please review and assist?  I am not sure what direction we go now. 
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Thanks. 
 

From: Rabenschlag, Kameron <krabensc@wm.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 29, 2019 2:52 PM 
To: Kania, Michelle <MKania@wm.com> 
Subject: RE: 1 - 4 Units - City of St. Paul E-Mail 
 
I asked him if he has any records to support and he told me no. He stated he went to court and 
everything already since all his bills are now going on his taxes and stated that he also has no 
records of those to support. Stated that Saint Paul court is who told him we can drop him down to 
1 container however he has no records to show that either.  
 
From: Kania, Michelle  
Sent: Tuesday, October 29, 2019 2:47 PM 
To: Rabenschlag, Kameron <krabensc@wm.com> 
Cc: Alexander3, Robert <Robert.Alexander3@alorica.com> 
Subject: RE: 1 - 4 Units - City of St. Paul E-Mail 
 
Hello. 
 
I checked the property tax records and this is still zoned as a multi-family.  Does he have documentation from Ramsey 
county showing otherwise? 
 

 

From: Rabenschlag, Kameron <krabensc@wm.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 29, 2019 2:06 PM 
To: Kania, Michelle <MKania@wm.com> 
Subject: 1 - 4 Units - City of St. Paul E-Mail 
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Template to be used for accounts/situations in the City of Saint Paul that need further attention and direction. 
 

Residents Name Gregory miller 
Residents Address 1159 Central Ave W, Saint Paul, mn, 55104 
Residents Phone Number 6516421046 
Details about 
complaint/feedback from 
resident 

Cust is stating that he hasn’t been a MU home since 2003 and is req 
that we drop his service down to 1 container and only have 1 
container for trash  

 
 
 


